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Collection Summary 

Accession Number:  2017.011 

Dates:   2014-1016 and undated 

Quantity: 1 Box 

Location: Archives DA 2 

Abstract: The collection consists of a few items from the office of Mayor Steve Hogan 

Arrangement:   The script of a State of the City Address delivered in 2015 is in Folder 1.  Folder 2 
contains a 15-page document listing information about the city of Aurora and Mayor Steve Hogan.  
Other folders hold a few pieces of correspondence, information about the mayor’s visit to El Salvador, 
and thank you messages from his local elementary school visits. 

Contents 

 Folder 1:  August 27, 2015.  A 20-page State of the City Address in very large type is titled 
“Aurora: A Strong, Transforming City.”  A few additional lines have been added and some have been 
crossed out.  He focuses on the city’s strengths, diversity, international connections, employment, 
development, and arts. 
 
 Folder 2:  2014-2016.  “Aurora at a Glance” lists details of Aurora’s history, government, 
population, economy, housing, education, and industry, and presents a comprehensive strategic plan for 
2015-2018 that focuses on integration.  An invitation to a Consular Reception is dated November 2015.  
Five gold and silver medal awards for Steve Hogan are from the National League of Cities’ “Healthy 
Communities for a Healthy Future” drive.  Flyers list Hogan’s keys to building a great Aurora. 
 
 Folder 3:  2015-2016.  Examples of miscellaneous correspondence.  The senders range from a 
local realtor, to the Director General of the Taipei Economic and Cultural Office in Denver, to the Consul 
General of Japan in Denver, to the Mayor of Indianapolis, to Michelle Obama (writing to Let’s Move 
Stakeholder Cities). 
 
 Folder 4:  2016.  An “Example of background info packet for the 2016 visit too El Salvador” 
includes a schedule, maps, profile of the country and profile of the modern Salvadoran migrant. 
 
 Folder 5:  March 2016.  Visits to Aurora Quest K8.  Certificate of appreciation, thank you notes 
from 4th grade students  
 
 Folder 6:  March 2016.  Visits to Aurora Quest K8.  Thank you notes from 5th grade students 
 
 Folder 7:  Undated.  Visit to Heritage Christian Center.  Thank you notes from teacher and 
students 
  


